
AMA Charter #3470 

November, 2015 

Club Information 

President: Chris Roberts 
Vice President: David Groom  
Secretary: Vic Welland 
Treasurer:  Don Bourdon 
Safety Officer: David Hames 
Field Marshall: Keith Herold 
Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland 

  

 

A Note From The President 
 

We have several things scheduled for Tuesday's 

meeting. Elections will be held for next year's 

officers. We will also decide what to do for our 

December meeting which usually involves eating. 

Last of all, it is time to start collecting CAM dues 

for next year for those of us who have not paid 

yet. Come on out and join in the fellowship and 

business stuff. 

 

- Chris 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting  
Our next club meeting is 

Tuesday, November 17 7:00 pm 

at the Library. 

Meeting Agenda 
 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

New Member Applications 

Reports 

 Secretary/Treasurer Reports 

  Minutes 

  Financial 

  Membership 

 Safety Report 

 Field Report 

 Intro Pilot Report                

Old Business 

 New Business 

Intro Pilot requirements update 

 

Adjourn Business Session till June 16 

 

Auction & Show-N-Tell 

 

Meeting called to order:  President Chris Roberts 

At 7:02 PM. 

Minutes of Sept. meeting:  Not read (No record 

present) 

New Member(s):       Mark Wetnick    Mark is a 

longtime flier, started in 1976, took a leave and 

resumed in 2004. Welcome Mark! 

Treasurer’s report:    Balance in treasury is 

$2078.  Check written for website; $22. 

Dues now due for 2016:  $50 for members, $25 

for seniors. 

Safety Report:   No issues. Fire extinguisher now 

installed in the field shed.  Thanks Chris. 

Field report:   Field in good shape.  Some 

discussion on leveling and needed grass on the 

West end of runway. City did dump and level 

some “gavel” at entrance. Confusion discussed on 

lock. Chris to address and fix whatever. 

Intro pilots:                 None the past month 

Old business:                       None 



New Business:         Nominations for 2016 

officers:   

 President: Seth Nagy 

 Vice-president: Ted Fleming 

Secretary: Wayne Barnett 

 Treasurer: Tom Witham 

 Safety: Butch Clark 

Webmaster; Chris Roberts 

Nominations open until next meeting. Volunteers 

welcome! 

 



 

 


